
Sansome School Notes from the Office 
 

Hello Sansome Families: 
 
Our Intermediate Choir sang O’Canada at the Moose Game on Sunday, Feb. 19th!  They were a little nervous 
singing in such a big venue but did an awesome job!  Thank you to Mrs. Moses and our Choir kids for 
representing Sansome School so very well!  Please see attached photos from this event. 
 
On Feb. 22nd we have 2 Guest Administrators in the Office.  Kyler Hart was our Guest Principal and Millar Booth 
was our Guest Vice Principal.  Kyler and Millar were awarded this opportunity as a Prize in the last Parent 
Council Raffle.  Principal Hart and Vice Principal Booth toured the school and visited all the classrooms.  They 
were involved in a “Teams” meeting, a Lunch meeting, and assisted with the Milk Program at noon.  Please see 
the attached photo of the Admin. Team. 
 
Parent Council and our Parent Volunteers held another successful “Pizza By the Slice” Day today.  Students were 
able to purchase pepperoni or cheese pizza for $2.50.  The kids certainly look forward to these special lunch 
days.  A listing of all future “Pizza By the Slice” days has been distributed and posted around the school.   Parent 
Council also has another Raffle happening with a whole host of great prizes.  Please contact us if more raffle 
books are needed! 
 
Parent Council will hold their March meeting on Monday, March 13th at 6 p.m. in the Staffroom. 
We are continuing to register children who will be 5 by Dec. 31st 2023 for Kindergarten in the fall.  Thank you to 
everyone who has registered early.  If you need a registration form or have a friend or neighbor in need of a 
form, please contact the school.  Registration forms can also be found on our school website.   
 
We hope the weather warms up this weekend and families have a chance to get outside! 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Chris Mavroudis 
 

 



 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

PARENT COUNCIL NEWS 
 
 
Upcoming Pizza Days:  Click Here 
 
Pick a Prize Raffle is back!!!: Click Here 
 
 
 
 
Our next Early Dismissal Day is Tuesday, March 7th. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 pm to 
allow for ongoing staff professional development. Early dismissals happen on the first and third 
Tuesday of each month. Buses run approximately 30 minutes earlier.   
 
 
 
Transportation: 
Sansome bus in the AM is #17 
Sansome bus in the PM is #5 
 
If your child is not going to be on the bus at the end of the day, call the office to let us know. If 
we cannot pick up the phone, please leave us a message. 
Absence Reporting: A reminder that during the school year, absences are no longer phoned 
in or emailed to the school/teacher. Please do not email the teacher if your child is going to be 
absent. If teachers are away, they are not checking their email. 
 
Milk Store: White and chocolate milk can be purchased for $1.00 each. Tickets are available 
in the office. If you have tickets left from last year, they can still be used. Kernels Popcorn is 

https://www.sjasd.ca/school/sansome/Documents/full%20year%20SANSOME%20PIZZA%20FRIDAYS%20%20(4).pdf
https://www.sjasd.ca/school/sansome/Documents/PICK-A-PRIZE%20RAFFLE%202023%20FLYER.pdf


also sold in the Milk Store for $2.00 per bag. The flavours available are Butter & Salt, Dill 
Pickle, Salt & Vinegar, and White Cheddar. 
 
Please bookmark our school website for all current and future news and the upcoming events 
calendar: https://www.sjasd.ca/school/sansome 
 
If you have any questions about this or any other school information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/I-neK7IRyqaLkCheb-35mg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfSrF9P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2phc2QuY2Evc2Nob29sL3NhbnNvbWVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAA_X1pXTh4XblSDnJraW5nQHNqc2QubmV0WAQAAAAC

